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Puckett & Faraj





October 13, 2011
Via FEDEX
Mr. Ed Kelley
Editor Washington Times
3600 New York Ave, NE
Washington, DC 20002


Re: Blocking and Seizure of vehicles by Office of Foreign Asset Control and Customs and Border Protections

Dear Mr. Kelley:
The attached letter is for your review, consideration and, perhaps, action.  It provides a stark example of governmental overreach in seizing hundreds of vehicles and subsequent inaction in failing to release the vehicles or even provide the owners a decision so that they may seek relief in the courts.  Agents of the Department of Treasury and Customs and Border Protection seized the subject vehicles after the Department of Treasury listed a port agent at the receiving port as a specially designated drug trafficker (SDNT).  The automobile shippers immediately stopped using the port agent but some of their vehicles were already at U.S. ports waiting to be shipped and had designated agent as the consignee at the receiving ports.  Before the auto dealers could change their dock receipts, Treasury and CBP seized the vehicles.  That was almost ten months ago.  Since then they have waited on a decision to release but to no avail. Neither CBP nor Treasury will even make a decision, even an unfavorable one which would lead to the auto dealers then taking their cases to the courts.  

The failure of these agencies to act has lead to substantial monetary losses, lost jobs and immeasurable stress for common everyday Americans working hard to earn an honest living.





Sincerely,






Haytham Faraj, Esq.
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